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Dear colleagues and friends, 

 

As every year the ESPN council would like to invite you to nominate candidates for an honorary membership. 

 

 This year’s deadline is May 31st.  

 

ESPN Honorary Members are members of the Society that have made outstanding contributions to Paediatric 

Nephrology and are generally retired. 

 

Candidates must be proposed to the ESPN President by active ESPN members using the appropriate application form. 

Applications must include a letter of support and the CV of the candidate.  

 

Please note that a potential candidate can be nominated several times! So you may try again if your candidate was 

not chosen by the council last year. 

 

This is the application form:  

LINK 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Arend Bokenkamp, ESPN council member 

 

https://airdrive.eventsair.com/eventsairwesteuprod/production-oic-public/c7f27030d20542bb9629a84f2ef239d6

